
From: Uwe Bönsch [mailto:uwe.boensch@web.de]  
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 5:31 PM 
To: office@fide.com 
Cc: Herbert Bastian; dirk.jordan@schachfestival.de 
Subject: national support letter - WSTCC 2019 and WSCC 2019 

Dear Chess Friends 

The German Chess Federation supports the bid of the Dresden Chess Festival for 
organizing the World Senior Team Chess Championship 50+ and 65+ in 2019 in 
the city of Radebeul. 

The German Chess Federation supports the bid of the Dresden Chess Festival for 
organizing the World Senior Chess Championship 50+ and 65+ in 2019 in the city 
of Dresden. 

  

The organization team in Dresden enjoys the full confidence of the German Chess 
Federation. The Dresdner Schachfestival e.V. has exceptionally extensive experience 
in the organization of Chess tournaments.  

We are convinced that the world championships will be again a great success. 

  

With kind regards 

Uwe Boensch 

  

Geschäftsführer & Sportdirektor 

  

Deutscher Schachbund e.V. 

Hanns-Braun-Straße/Friesenhaus I 

14053 Berlin 

  

sportdirektor@schachbund.de 

+49 30 3000 78 50 

+49 178 7210958 
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